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To the Joint Committee on Student Success,
Please support HB 3427! We desperately need stable funding for our schools.  It has been too
long that we have gone without basic resources
and supplies to support our successful programs.  

Thank you for your efforts on behalf of the children of Oregon.

Sincerely,

DeeAnn Sands
Music Specialist
McKinley Elementary School
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